
OPERATIONS COMMITTEE (Board of Trustees) REPORT TO THE PRESBYTERY OF GENEVA

March 25, 2025

An increase in funds was requested by the Presbytery Leader, Marjorie Ackerman, for her

continuing education. This request was approved. Unexpended funds in the Board of Pensions

line item will be moved to the continuing education line item in her compensation.

Mar.iorie Ackerman, David Ashby, Amy Loving Austin and Connie Franks are talking with

representatives from other New York State Presbyteries regarding what the Book of order says

about what a Presbytery needs to do. Answers to who does what and how do they do it in

various Presbyteries are being sought.

All churches should be encouraging eligible youth to attend the Youth Triennium July 28-31 in

Lou isville, KY.

Personal "thank you" calls are continuing to be made to churches.

Respectf ully submitted,

Sandra Ansley, Chair


